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Dear Luca, Dear colleagues of the Steering Committee, 
  
As member of the External Advisory Board of the Skybelt project I am writing to express my 
considerations on the activities developed during the project focused on the skills development 
of PhD students that have been discussed during the meeting held online with Luca and Prof. 
Paksoy. 
  
During the project, the researchers involved in the project developed workshops held in the 
countries envolved and also online to overcome the initial barrier found during the pandemic to 
travel and visit foreign countries. Despite on the initial dificulties encontered, the project meet 
the main goals and took some lectures and trainings very well aligned with the project 
objectives.  
 
The only minor comment for future work would be to select the topics (or titles) more atractive 
so the number of asistants could increase even more. 
  
 I woudl like to thank you for involving me in this activity and please do not hesitate to contact 
us if any further information or clarification is required. 
  
Sincerely, 
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